The Fayetteville Chamber of Commerce and the
Construction & Developers Committee recognizes

Washington County
Courthouse
Historic Renovation

as the 2010 recipient of the Historic Preservation Award

The Historic Preservation Award recognizes the impact a project has in saving
and maintaining the built environment of Fayetteville. This project promotes
a sensitivity to our historic past and the buildings that make our community
unique.
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